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September 23, 2017
To Whom It May Concern:

It is an honor and distinct pleasure to provide a reference for Ms. Anastasia Francy.  I have known Ms. Francy since August 2016 on both a personal and professional level. 
Permit me to explain a bit about myself in the hope that this explanation will illuminate my qualifications to speak about the qualities of Ms. Francy’s candidacy. I have been an educator and coach for more than 26 years from the high school to the collegiate level.  Within this time I have been exposed to hundreds of students-athletes from various walks of life.  Also, I hold two advance degrees in Education as well as being a licensed social worker dealing with youthful offenders in secure treatment facilities.  In laying out these credentials, my sole intent is to indicate that I understand programs such as yours and have made decisions about “appropriate fit” as students apply to internships, jobs and schools.  That said, I believe that Ms. Francy is an ideal fit for your Program.  Kindly permit me to explain why.

As you might expect, Ms. Francy wishes to be a member of your community and has a solid academic background to support these ambitions.  She has taken a good deal of advance classes within her field of Multimedia Communications as well as a possessing a strong liberal education that Blackstone Valley Tech provides.  At the same time, Ms. Francy follows the tradition of the founders of the Multimedia profession in regards of being well rounded and charitable towards individuals of all walks of life.  She has been a member of the Yearbook Staff while holding a part time job.  In short, Anastasia is a student that any employer or institution would greatly desire. 
What doesn’t come through with her impressive resume is her ability to assimilate to any setting presented before her.  In the best sense, Anastasia is an honorable young woman, who lives by the principles provided to her by her parents, church, and Blackstone Valley Tech.  I feel great personal passion for her candidacy and would be happy to discuss it further at 508-612-0367 if I might offer further testimony in support of her.  I recommend her to you without hesitation and with warm and genuine enthusiasm.

Sincerely,

Barry J. Coonan
Barry J. Coonan, C.A.G.S.

